
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 16, 1998 

 

 

 

 

Dr. David J. Garrow 

Presidential Distinguished Professor 

Law School 

Emory University 

G 523 Gambrell Hall 

1301 Clifton Road 

Atlanta, Georgia 30322 

 

Dear Dave: 

 

I would like to thank you again for participating in our conference on Tuesday.  The Review Board 

and I were extremely pleased by the quality of the comments and the calibre of the participants.  We 

hope that it was informative for you as well. 

 

I trust that you received the e-mail message I sent from home.  Please give me a call on one of your 

future forays to D.C. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 

 


